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MMS Annual and Interim Meeting Registration 
 
We are pleased to announce that the MMS is launching a new registration system 
beginning with the 2019 Annual Meeting.  Online registration will be available in 
late February/early March for the meeting.   

 
This new system offers registrants many features including: 
 
 Automation 

All registrants will require an MMS online account (most members have an 
account and use this login to access the MMS website).  Should you forget your 
MMS password, you may reset it using the “forgot password” link.   
 
After you log in, the registration form will auto-populate your contact 
information.   
 
Guests will have a custom experience as well, and will need to register 
separately and create an online account, if they do not already have one.   
 

 Access to a 24/7 self-service portal  
Once you have registered, you will receive a confirmation email and be able to 
easily make changes to your registration on the portal.   
 
You will also be able to add the MMS Annual Meeting to your calendar and easily 
access GPS directions with one tap on your phone. 

  
 Many things remain the same 

Registrants can continue to apply educational vouchers to CME programs and will 
receive CME certificates after the meeting.  Attendees will continue to scan QR 
codes for HOD and CME attendance at the meeting.   
 
If you pre-register before the deadline of April 29, 2019, at noon, the on-site 
check-in process will be just as quick and easy as usual.  Pre-registration is the 
preferred method; however, on-site registration will continue to be available. 

https://portal.massmed.org/eweb/DynamicPage.aspx?WebCode=verify&Site=mms
https://portal.massmed.org/eweb/DynamicPage.aspx?WebCode=forgotpassword&Site=mms
https://portal.massmed.org/eweb/DynamicPage.aspx?WebCode=verify&Site=mms

